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Comments I am writing to raise my objections to the above proposed planning application.  
 
An increase in HGV traffic going to and from the site will create more pollution, dust and noise to 
Ashington and the surrounding areas at a time when we are all concerned about climate change.   
I live with my Mother near the slip road in Ashington and it is already very busy with traffic visiting 
the BP garage and using the underpass to head back south towards the Washington roundabout.  
Another 300 plus HGV vehicles using the A24 with have a huge impact not only on us but on our local 
community as a whole.   
I further understand that there is a risk of contamination of the water supply if this site is used as 
landfill. 
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